
CONSULTATION ON THE PROPOSED RELOCATION OF POLLING PLACE 
REPRESENTATION OF THE PEOPLE ACT 1983 
 
NOTICE AFFECTING ELECTORS WHO VOTE WITHIN  
POLLING DISTRICT BM0202 CULLEN AND RATHVEN RURAL  
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, as Returning Officer for Moray, under Section 18(3) of the 
Representation of the People Act 1983 that the use of the current polling place venue is under 
review due to lease/sale of the building. 
 
It is proposed that the current polling place is relocated to an alternative venue as detailed below. 
 

Current Polling District Current Polling Place Proposed new Polling Place 

BM0202 – Cullen and 
Rathven Rural 

Cullen Town Hall (Lower floor) 
The Square 
Cullen 
AB56 4RL 

Cullen Tennis & Bowling Club 
Reidhaven Place 
Cullen 
AB56 4RN 

 
Comments are invited from the public regarding this proposal; comments can be made to the 
Elections Office, by email to election.enquiries@moray.gov.uk or in writing to Elections Office, 
Moray Council, Council Office, High Street, Elgin IV30 1BX by Monday 27 August 2018. 
 
 
Moira Patrick 
Depute Returning Officer 
16 July 2018 
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